## Wishing you a Merry Christmas & a Blessed New Year!

December 2017



Wow, time really flies! Christmas is tomorrow and 2017 is just around the corner.

We thank God for keeping our family in good health. Jacinth is still helping full-time us in the ministry. Our two boys are studying in university. Josh is in Singapore and Jerry is in Chiangmai.

Some of you may have remembered Khotii. She was the one who saw Jesus while she was lying on her "death bed" waiting to die of AIDS. She came to visit us four days ago with her two-month old baby. Praise God! Everyone in the family is healthy, including her husband.





We want to thank God for answering our prayers. The Johnstons are here to serve at CCO as long as the Lord wants them. "The harvest is plentiful, but the labourers are few." (Matt 9:37 ESV)

From left to right, Abbey, Savanna, Cheryl & Jeff.